
 
 
From: Bob Burkheimer <bobb@burkheimermgmt.com>  
Sent: Monday, June 21, 2021 12:30 PM 
To: Kelli Trapp <ktrapp@ketchumidaho.org> 
Cc: brrross7@yahoo.com; jlverge@hotmail.com; wally@strategicretailadvisor.com; 
britt@nimbuscreativegroup.com 
Subject: Bald Mountain Road "No Parking signs" 
 
ATTN : Ketchum Street Dept and Traffic Authority Board 
 
Since construction has begun on the Warm Springs Ranch development and the parking area has been 
reduced, we are seeing more and more people parking on Bald Mountain road that is not wide enough 
and very unsafe.  
Many of my neighbors have talked to some Police officers and they agree that something needs to be 
done. 
Since there will be NO PARKING on the streets within Warms Springs Ranch development we feel this 
area should also be considered for NO PARKING SIGNS  
Thank you  for addressing this Issue. 
We look forward to your response. 
 
Robert B Burkheimer 
201 Bald Mtn Road 
206-972-8820 
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